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Regulatory Update 
       

       September  2013 

 
Mongolia – new Approval procedure 
established  
 
Following PCS Regulatory Update in April 2013 the Mongolian Regulator, 
Communications Regulatory Commission (CRC), has now established their new 
conformity assessment procedure regarding Type Approval of radio and 
telecommunications equipment.  
 
Following the release of this new procedure, the following changes have been 
implemented: 
 
- Samples are no longer required for local testing or inspection and a paper-work only 

process can be followed however the Authority reserve the right to request a sample 
if the documentation and test reports provided are not deemed sufficient. 

- Certificate validity will be determined by product type rather than a set time-frame. 
- It is now mandatory that the local importer or distributor of the product act as the 

Approval holder 
- Certificates can be valid for a period of up to 3 years but validity is dependent on 

product type. 
 

Moving forward, all products being imported into Mongolia must now apply for Type 
Approval under this new procedure. Any applications placed on hold earlier this year 
must now also follow the new procedure. However, this does not apply to certificates 
that are still valid.  
 
Official regulations confirming all changes are due to be published shortly, more details 
will follow accordingly. 
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